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Spice products recalled due to possible salmonella contamination 

The Kane County Health Department is advising residents that Organic Spices, Inc., known as 
Spicely Organics of Fremont, CA., is recalling 0.4 oz. Organic Tarragon Lot No. OTW100134 
because it has the potential to be contaminated with Salmonella. 
 
The product was distributed in Illinois and numerous other states. However, to date there have 
been no reports of illnesses. It reached customers through retails stores and e-commerce. 
 
The Spicely Organics organic Tarragon leaves were packaged in 0.4oz (11g) glass jars with black 
caps with marks “best if used by: 12/31/20 OTW100134”. 
The recall was initiated as a result of routine sampling program that revealed that the raw 
material contained Salmonella.  
 
Salmonella an organism which can cause serious and sometimes fatal infections in young 
children, frail or elderly people, and others with weakened immune systems. 
 
Consumers who have purchased this product can return it to the point of sale for a full refund. 
This recall is being made with the knowledge of the US Food and Drug Administration. 
If you have any questions, please contact the company at 1-510-440-1044 ext. 1001 from 
Monday to Friday 7:00am – 2:30pm PST. 
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